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Subject:     Work Choice Data Collection Request 
 
Action:  Complete & Return Data Collection Request 
 
Timing:    30 November 2015 
 

Information 

 
On 6th November CPA-specific spread sheets were sent to individual 
providers identifying those people currently showing in PRaP as participating 
in Module 1, 2 or 3 of the Work Choice programme for your CPAs. 
 
In order to establish whether this is a true picture we need providers to identify 
whether these people are still on programme, where they are in the 



programme, the nature of the support they are receiving if they are in Module 
2 or 3 and how this support enables the participant to retain their employment. 
 
The spread sheet covers all participants who do not have an unsupported job 
outcome or end date held in PRaP. 

Summary / Action 

 
Those Work Choice Providers who have received a spread sheet to complete 
the data collection request and return to DWP via  
 
SPECIALIST.DISABILITYPROGRAMMEQUERIES@DWP.GSI.GOV.UK  
 
If you have not received a spread sheet, no action is required.  

Further Information / Contact Details 

 
If you have any queries about this Live Running Memo please contact the 
Work Choice Policy Team via  
 
SPECIALIST.DISABILITYPROGRAMMEQUERIES@DWP.GSI.GOV.UK  
 
Ali and I are happy to discuss in more detail if helpful but would prefer queries 
/ requests to be sent via the policy inbox (link above) in the first instance 
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